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McKees Rocks Borough 

Virtual Special Public Meeting 

January 21, 2021 

1:00 PM 

 

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Roll Call: Council President Brinza requested roll call.  Councilmembers present: Vice-President Walker, 

Councilwoman Harvey, and Councilwoman Delgado. 

Councilmembers Absent: Councilwoman Evich, Councilman Craig Myers, Councilman Maritz, and 

Councilman Mixter 

Also present for this meeting were Assistant Borough Secretary LeeAnn Wozniak, Borough Solicitor 

Megan Turnbull, of Weiss Burkhardt Kramer, LLC 

 

Borough Solicitor Turnbull confirmed that four (4) of eight (8) Councilmembers were present. In order to 

hold the meeting, a quorum (five members) must be present.  Borough Solicitor advised the meeting 

would have to be rescheduled due to not having a quorum (five members) and offered rescheduling in one 

of the following ways, based on Council decision: 

1.  Adjourn meeting and legally re-advertise special Council meeting date and the proposed Ordinance  

at a later time prior to the February 9, 2021 scheduled Council meeting 

2. Reconvene the current agenda discussion during the regular scheduled February 9, 2021 Council 

meeting 

3. Set and confirm a meeting/date time during this virtual special Council meeting while public is in 

attendance, so the special public meeting and proposed Ordinance would not need re-advertised 

(Borough Solicitor recommendation). 

 

Borough resident, Maribeth Taylor, suggested to Council that when the meeting is rescheduled that it 

be during the evening so all Councilmembers have the opportunity to attend.  Council President 

Brinza agreed, indicating he would like to have the rescheduled meeting as soon as possible with 

quorum present without having to legally re-advertise. 

 

Council President Brinza proposed rescheduling the meeting for Thursday, January 28, 2021 at 6:00 

or 6:30 pm, though Borough Solicitor indicated she is unavailable at that time. Council President 

then suggested Wednesday, January 27, 2021 at 7:00 pm.  All Council present at this time in 

agreement, as well as Borough Solicitor Turnbull. Borough Solicitor Turnbull advised that all 

registered participants for this meeting will automatically be registered for the rescheduled meeting 

and, the borough website will be updated reflecting the meeting change and updated agenda and 

Ordinance being considered for adoption. 

 

Meeting adjourned, by Council President Brinza. 

 

 

 


